
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Dunnottar                                                  Term :   Spring 2 2022 

What we have been doing Some photos of our learning 

Dunnottar class have worked hard to complete 

units and objectives for this term.  

We have now finished our Diversity topic and 

students had a ‘quiz-off’ to apply all of their 

knowledge learnt and developed around Martin 

Luther King.  

World of Work sessions have continued to explore 

Customer Service and students have engaged in 

role play to develop key communication skills 

and application of language. This has then been 

further supported by communication intervention 

where students engage in team activities to 

develop team work skills.  

The array of activities taking place on a Tuesday 

result in students developing life skills during 

cooking and whilst at the Farm and Horse Riding. 

Wellbeing has focussed on elements of stress and 

how we can cope with the feelings these evoke 

within ourselves. Students have explored 

scenarios and case studies and discussed these. 

We are now in the process of applying these 

situations to ourselves. 

Functional Skill lessons have continued to explore 

concepts associated with real life as well as 

benefit students in their future plans. Students 

have sat practise papers to inform the real 

examinations in June. Maths has focussed on 

money and English has focussed on informative 

writing.  

Drama sessions have continued to focus on the 

play DNA. Students have worked in script writing 

as well as role play of specific scenes. This has 

been linked to other areas of the curriculum such 

as PSHE.  

Experience Afternoon has continued to allow for 

students to develop new skills and exposure to a 

range of curriculum opportunities. Students have 

also continued to explore P.E. with a range of 

different activities to encourage physicality. 

Swimming has further supported this and 

shopping has encouraged access to the 

community and application of key life skills.  

We hope you have a lovely Easter and look 

forward to welcoming you back on 25th April.  

  

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


